
I am writing as a family practice physician and public health advocate to strongly urge the EPA 
to withdraw ill-informed pollution standards that fail to protect the public, especially our most 
susceptible populations such as children and the elderly, from the dangers of pollution-induced 
attacks of asthma in our children and chronic shortness of breath and lung disease in our families 
and elderly Americans. 
 
Hope this helps to stimulate a call to the EPA to propose air pollution standards that protect all 
American families.   
 
Sincerely, 
Jean Marie Naples, MD-Ph.D. 
 
 
 


